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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: kwade@blm.gov on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 7:38 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Subject: [EXT] Marathon - Deferral Request Report - Queenie 15 Fed #1 (1RP-5624)

Good morning Robert, 
 
I was looking through the deferral report for Queenie 15 Fed #1 (1RP-5624) they are asking to leave a large amount of 
TPH and Chlorides. I want to make sure we are on the same page. We don't have a problem with the deferral but would 
like more excavation on the west part near the release. Also adding micro-blaze to treat the TPH. 
 
Please let me know what you were thinking about this deferral. 
 
Kelsey Wade 
 
--  

BLM Releases and Spills 
Bureau of Land Management  
Environmental Protection Dept. 
620 E. Greene Street, Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Spill line (575) 234-6235 
Email blm_nm_cfo_spill@blm.gov 
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